You got it!
Greetings and welcome to our 2018 communication training workshop. We seek to empower you to embrace excellence and relevance in ministry. 
You can register for today’s workshop by sending an email to me at rphilbert@northcarib.org 
Most of the information for today’s workshop can be downloaded from the North Caribbean Conference website.
As part of our communication team we encourage you to join our social media platform at https://www.facebook.com/NorthCarib
If you would like to receive weekly news and updates from the North Caribbean Conference please indicate in the email confirming your registration.
Some important initiatives for 2018
Since the passage of hurricane Irma last year, many of the churches are without proper identity signs. We are asking all communication directors to engage your church leadership on replacing these signs using the guidelines for signs as requires by the Seventh-day Adventist Church. Work with your established sing contractor to design one representative of the Seventh-day Adventist Church.  See the guidelines here:  https://identity.adventist.org  
On July, 21, 2018 the North Caribbean Conference celebrates communication day. It highlights the role of the communication department in the spreading of the gospel. Directors should work with their team and church administration to commemorate the day with a great program. We will send the sermon for the day at a later date.
On Sunday, October 7, 2018, the department is promoting a health campaign entitled “Let’s Move” 
National campaigns will be initiated in every island of the NCC to have and total 5000 church members walking for health on that Sunday morning. A communication team should coordinate this activity. More on this campaign can be found at: http://www.adventistsinstepforlife.com/article/37/resources/promotional-materials
Thank you for your attention and cooperation on this matter. 
Yours in the Master’s Service
Royston Philbert
